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Dear Council Members;   

As a Shoreline resident for over 40 years I am writing in support of the city acquiring the
beach property at the end of 27th.   

We are so lucky to live in this area and have the ability to enjoy the beautiful outdoor areas
in the city.   The beach parcel should be acquired by the City, and be officially recognized
as a public open space like the rest of Saltwater Park so it can be freely enjoyed by
everyone for generations to come.  

I feel it would be a good idea to restrict public parking on 27th in respect for the people that
live along that very narrow street. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Linnea Johnson 
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